

## MANLY WEST PRIMARY SCHOOL

GRIFFITH STREET, BALGOWLAH 2093 Tel: 9948 2257, 9948 1959 E: manlywest-p.school@det.nsw.edu.au

1/11/2023

## Year 6 End of Year Excursion

Dear Parents.

On Tuesday 12th December 2023, Year 6 have their end of year excursion. They will be going bowling at Zone Bowling in Dee Why to complement our PDHPE outcomes.

Our bus will be leaving school at approximately 9:30am to arrive at Dee Why by 10am. Students will be then organised into groups and collect their bowling shoes. During the session, students will play two rounds of bowling and have the opportunity to visit the café to buy some morning tea. Zone Bowling may have a limited menu in order to cater for all students and we would recommend students have approximately \$10 for spending money. Alternatively, students may bring their own food for morning tea. Any students with any specific dietary needs or requirements, please specify here:

After bowling, we will walk students to James Meehan Reserve via the walking track to have a picnic lunch and outdoor play. The bus will then pick up the students at Dee Why Beach carpark at approximately 2pm. Students will be dismissed from school at 3:20pm.

Students must wear their sports uniform. They will need to bring:

- Picnic lunch. Students will not be allowed to share food.
- Water bottle
- School hat
- Sunscreen
- Money if you would like your child to buy some morning tea at Zone Bowling.

If you have any concerns regarding this excursion, please contact your child's teacher.

Year 6 Teachers Principal

**Julie Organ**